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Dear Representative Wilson. 
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I'm primarily writing to thank you for introducing this bill. Although I am not sure why you introduced this bill I assume 
it's a result of recent BOG's introduction of board generated proposals. 

Also, and I'd bet your aware of this but in case not.. .. there is line item funding in the budget to be used by the BOG to 
"sponsor" a sheep working group. 

It is my view that working groups established by the BOG are another example of intent to bypass A/C and Public 
process. 

Is there a chance this bill will be amend to prohibit these Boards from sponsoring working groups such as the sheep 
working group the BOG is threatening to institute? 

We've seen these working groups before and they get formed up simply by appointment from the BOG. 

I don't believe working 'groups' can (authorized by statute) ) be formed for the specific purpose of shaping future Board 
decisions. 

If working groups are legitimately authorized then the A/C and public process may as well be abondened all together. 

Again thank you for your service and all the best! 

~mike 

Mike Mccrary 
907-209-0119 
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